Home Visitation COVID-19 Safety Disclaimer for Videos
July 3rd, 2020
Masks: All adults in the making of these videos without a mask, presented in an isolated room either alone or with a co-worker over 6 feet apart. Some videos show employees interacting with children. If these employees are not wearing a mask with the child it is because it is the child of that employee. All other employees wear masks when interacting with children. In the classroom, all adults wear masks and space themselves 6 feet apart when possible, but children are not required to wear masks. 
All sanitization and safety requirements associated with COVID-19 for a childcare facility are followed. 
The drop-off of bags: 
All drop-off bags are put together with freshly washed hands while wearing a mask. For added protection, all materials are set aside without anyone touching them for 5 days before they are dropped off by home visitors.
Delivery:  Home visitors will be dropping bags off at the front door of their client families. They will be wearing masks and gloves during delivery. No items dropped off at homes will be coming back to Starpoint centers.  
Follow Up:   All home visitors will follow up with their families during their weekly virtual visits to see how the activity went and what parents thought.  
Incentives: 
All prizes advertised for families will be treated the same way as drop off bags with masks and clean hands, along with the 5-day isolation before delivery to families. Deliveries will also follow the COVID-19 safety procedures by wearing masks and gloves and not bringing anything back to the center from family homes.

